

BALLINAMALLARD PRIMARY & COMMUNITY NURSERY SCHOOL

19 Baragh Road Ballinamallard Co. Fermanagh BT94 2NY Phone: 028 6638 8262

E-mail: info@ballinamallardps.enniskillen.ni.sch.uk



16th September 2022

Dear Parent(s)

Welcome from the PTFA, to all children and parents, especially those starting their first school journey!!

For those new to the school, the PTFA are a group of parents, teachers and friends who, with the support of you, endeavour to raise money through running events/activities. All money is then used in improving every child's experience within the school. As every year with our P7 leavers we lose some very valuable PTFA helpers/members, we would really love to see some new volunteers! Ask any of the teachers or committee members if you're interested to join.

Our committee members are:-Chairperson – Diane Kerr Secretary - Linda Northey Treasurer – Roisin Johnston



Download the easy fundraising app to help raise funds for the Nursery and Primary school.

Shop as normal through the app and over 7,000 brands will donate to the school for FREE every time the app is used. Amazon donate 1.50% of your purchase!

It's completely free to sign up to the app and it doesn't take long.

What to do? 1. Download the app 2. Select the cause you wish the shops to donate to - 'Ballinamallard Parent Teachers Association' 3. Shop!

Upcoming Events:

Half time collection at Ballinamallard Football Club - Saturday 17th Sept @3.30pm (Any volunteers welcome please)

Movie Afternoon – Friday 23rd September 2022 (letter issued to parents and on Classdojo).

There will also be donated items of school uniform available for anyone who would like to get some spare pieces for the wardrobe (free of charge)

ASDA Bag Pack - Saturday 15th October 2022

The PTFA have been given a slot on Saturday 15th October to pack customers bags from 10am to 6pm. The PTFA are looking for as many people as possible who could please come along for an hour to help out. More information to follow on the Parents Facebook page.

AGM & Social Event – Wednesday 22nd November (6.30-8pm) – More information to follow. Within the AGM there will be an overview on spending to date and details of some future events. This is open for everyone to attend, please come along and give your support, ideas/comments and enjoy a cuppa!!

Sale of a Christmas Craft – All children are going to make a Christmas Craft in school and these will be available for parents to buy – more information will follow.

Christmas Disco with Tuck Shop – Tuesday 20th December - more details to follow.

Dress Down Day – Wednesday 22nd December - children will wear their own clothes to school on this half day (no charge)

Quiz Night & Raffle - Friday 27th January 2023 - more information to follow

If you haven't already, 'ask to join' the PTFA Facebook page 'PTFA Ballinamallard Primary School' to keep up to date with events and information.

Thank you for your continued support!

Ballinamallard Parent, Teacher and Friends Association